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Notice No.: SN/2101-108

29 January 2021

Dear parents / guardians,

Cancellation of Garden Fete

Pursuant to the latest news, it is believed that the Covid-19 situation in Hong Kong
will remain unstable for some time to come. In order to ensure our students are
well-protected, the school has decided to cancel the Garden Fete (2020-2021) again.
We hope this will help in our fight against the virus so that life can quickly return

to some semblance of normalcy.

Yours faithfully,

R.K.Y. Cheng
Headmaster




